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A Message from our New President 
 
Hello Ski Club members and snowsport enthusiasts!  As we start to have our world open back up 
and test out the “new normal” I wanted to bring you up to speed with some of the activity your board 
has been doing in preparation for the upcoming year. 
 
Thank you to all who participated in the election last month.  We were able to officially elect the new 
board so we can move into the new year for the club.  We will be following social protocol as we look 
to re-start our monthly meetings, and set up opportunities and activities for you to meet up with your 
ski club friends.  Keep an eye out for the announcements in the upcoming weeks.  You can see our 
new board listed at the end of this newsletter, please feel free to reach out and thank them for their 
volunteering. 
 
As some of you know, we are taking sign-ups for our European trip to Grindelwald next year, and 
plan to have the rest of the schedule ready to announce by the end of this month or early next 
month. We have an exciting lineup of trips and hope to get you excited for 2021! 
 
We are tentatively planning to try and do our traditional slideshow presentation in July, but that may 
be delayed depending on the required large group social protocol.  If we cannot hold a traditional 
meeting we will have the trips set up on the web site and ability to sign up on line. 
 
Also with July, it will be time to renew your membership to the club, which is required for signup on 
all long distance trips.  You will get a renewal e-mail reminding you of the renewal procedures 
through the web site.  We were able to grow the club membership last year and look forward to in-
creasing our membership again! 
 
Finally, if you have an idea about a social activity, and/or want to help the club in any way, please 
reach out to me and I’ll work with you to get things started. 
 
Have a happy and safe month, and I look forward to seeing you out and about soon! 
 
Joe Moreau 
President 
Nashville Ski Club 
joemoreau23@aol.com 
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Due to the COVID-19 lockdown we were not able to have physical membership meetings in April, 
May or June.  We hope to have our trip sign-up meeting in July at this point.  Stay tuned to the web-
site, Twitter and to our weekly email for the latest information.  Not on our list? See the last page of 
this newsletter for info on how to join it. 

mailto:joemoreau23@aol.com
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Grindelwald, Switzerland 
February 20-28, 2021 

Optional extension to Venice Feb 28-March 3 

Join us for a ski trip to Grindelwald, Switzerland!  Highlights include: 

•Skiing at the Grindelwald ski area which is connected to the larger Jungfrau Ski Area.  Over 367 
miles of downhill skiing, 131 marked pistes and 66 total lifts 

•Easy Bus & Rail access for sightseeing day trips 

•Lodging at centrally located 4-star Hotel Belvedere 

•Take the train to Jungfraujoch, the “Top of Europe” 

•Many activities for non-skiers 

•Enjoy good exchange rates, beautiful villages and a quintessential ski vibe 

What’s included: 
•Flights from Nashville to Zurich , including airport 

taxes (United Airlines) (subject to change) 

•Round trip ground transfer from Zurich airport to 
Grindelwald 

•7 nights at Hotel Belvedere  (4 star, double occu-
pancy) 

•Choice of hotel rooms, Standard or Mountain View  

•Daily breakfast and dinner at Hotel Belvedere  

•Baggage handling 

•Welcome drink and snacks 

•All taxes included (VAT, Hotel, air and city tax)  

Pricing options: 
•Lodging 

•Mountain view - $2935 

•Standard view - $2561 

•Lift tickets (not included in pkg price) 
•options from 1 to 6 days with dis-

counts for seniors 62 and over. 
Lift tickets may also be bought 
on site for a slightly higher price. 

Notes 
•Ski rentals available, see trip leader 

•Check with trip leader for non-skier lift pass-
es, hotel single supplement, credit card 
payments 

•3-night Venice extension at Hotel Fenice de 
Arts -  $695 

To sign up: 
Login to our website, download the trip waiver and fill it out.  You must be a current member of the 
Nashville Ski Club or one of the clubs in the Crescent Ski Council to access this form.  Mail this form 
along with a minimum deposit of $350 to the trip leader.  Monthly payments will be accepted from 
the sign-up date through our December 1st membership meeting.  Should you prefer to pay by cred-
it card, please contact the trip leader for information about that process. 
 
Trip Leader: Sara T. Shamblin  - saratamasdvm@gmail.com - 615.838.3360  

https://www.jungfrau.ch/en-gb/jungfrau-ski-region/
https://www.belvedere-grindelwald.ch/
https://www.myswitzerland.com/en-us/destinations/jungfraujoch/
https://nsc.clubexpress.com/docs.ashx?id=628475
mailto:saratamasdvm@gmail.com
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Board of Directors 
Officers 

 
  President  Joe Moreau  joemoreau23@aol.com  
  Vice President  Harry Ristau  hristau@comcast.net 
  Treasurer  Mary Buckner  tnmaryb@gmail.com 
  Executive Secretary Stephanie Fields stephaniefieldsva@yahoo.com 

Board Members and Committee Chairs 
 
Sheila Armstrong  Board Member    sheilalarmstrong@gmail.com 
Mickie Cooper  Board Member    mickie@muralsandmore.com  
Monica Davis  Board Member, Social Committee Chair  monica-davis@comcast.net 
Bess Gormley  Board Member    bessgormley@comcast.net 
Tom Gormley  Board Member, Trip Committee Chair  gormley@comcast.net 
Judy Hall   Board Member    brant001@comcast.net 
Patty Meeks  Board Member    pattygroom8@hotmail.com 
Sara Shamblin  Board Member, Facebook   saratamasdvm@gmail.com 
Peter Tuttle  Board Member, Membership Committee Chair peternsc@petertuttle.com  
AJ Willett  Board Member    ajwillett2010@gmail.com  
Lea Brosky   Webmaster, Newsletter & Twitter  leab901@gmail.com 

Visit us on the web at  http://www.NashvilleSkiClub.org 
 
  Find us on Facebook 
 
  Follow us on Twitter 
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Is your membership information correct? 
 

If you change your email or mailing address, 
be sure to let us know. 

 

Nashville Ski Club, Inc. 
ATTN: Membership 
P.O. Box 291592 

Nashville, TN 37229-1592 
 

info@NashvilleSkiClub.org 

The Nashville Ski Club, Inc. (NSC) is a non-profit membership organization promoting snow skiing and snowboarding in the Middle Tennessee 
area. All trips and events are run by volunteers. Membership is on an annual basis from August 1 to July 31. The cost for new members is $35 
single, and $55 family memberships and is non-refundable. The NSC is a member of the Crescent Ski Council (CSC), an association of ski 
clubs located in the southeastern United States. All CSC privileges are extended to NSC members. LIFT LINES is the official newsletter of the 
Nashville Ski Club, Inc., and is published monthly. Nashville Ski Club, Inc., P.O. Box 291592, Nashville, Tennessee, 37229-1592 

@NashvilleSki 

Sign Up for Our Weekly Social Email 
 
Simply send an email to nashville-ski+subscribe@googlegroups.com, follow the instruc-
tions once you receive a reply and you’re in!  Unsubscribe instructions will be at the bottom 
of each mail you receive from us.  If you’re having difficulties, contact Stephanie Fields or 
Lea Brosky at the email addresses above. 
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